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Hi, 
My name is  just sending an email in support of animals in circus.  
I grew up in the small town of Hay in the NSW Riverina, and never had the opportunity to see 
exotic animals up close unless we went to the zoo in the city’s. 
But when the circus came we saw elephants, lions, camels and monkeys to name just a few. 
There was a lot of buzz around town and kids would flock to see what they normally wouldn’t. 
A ban on circus animals would be a big step in the wrong direction for family’s in smaller towns 
in NSW. Let people vote with their feet, if they don’t support them they won’t go. 
 
Thank you for your time 
    




